


Mangawhai Beach School Newsletter
Monday 4th December 2023

Principal’s Soapbox
What an amazing day on Friday with all the fun of the Colour Run. This
is the reward for all the hard work and fundraising of all our students.
This week we will be working out all the tokens for our students for the
prize draw. TODAY is the last day for getting in your fundraising
money. A HUGE THANK YOU to all our parents who have supported
our major fundraising event this year. I would like to acknowledge the
mahi (work) of Emma Grieve, Abby Meagher, Rebecca Verhulst for all
the behind the scenes support of this event. To all our sponsors THANK
YOU once again for your ongoing support of Mangawhai Beach School
we could not have done it without your donations of food, time, prizes
and money.

Close off for sponsorship fundraising closes today at 3pm, no
donations will be accepted after this time.
● Monday 4th Dec - Cut off for money - 3pm

● Tuesday 5th / Wednesday 6th Dec -Tokens counted

● Thursday 7th Dec - tokens to classes and hall set up with the prizes

for viewing

● Friday 8th Dec - Tokens into boxes

● Monday 11th Dec - Prize draw 9am

We are looking for volunteers to help us with the tokens - cutting

up/bagging etc. if you have some time spare please email

egrieve@mangawhaibeach.school.nz

Our Kapahaka Junior and Senior Rōpu (groups) performed on Saturday.
They were amazing. We have a beautiful array of photos on our
facebook page and the whole performance which was live streamed.
Again a huge acknowledgement to our tutors Whaea Te Puawai,
Matua Rene Seidl and Gemma Nortier for all their support of our
tamariki (children). An amazing day, our children ROCKED!

As we work towards the end of the year please keep an eye on the
calendar for final events and assembly dates. We are excited to be
sharing with you the end of year awards and celebrations.

Thank you to Sellars Law Mangawhai for helping to
set up a Charitable Trust for the school at a reduced
cost. Your service was great and your support is very
much appreciated.

School photo orders for the bulk delivery to school are now closed.
However, photos can still be ordered online but your options are digital
copies or delivery to your nominated address at a cost.

IMPORTANT DATES:

4th - 6th Dec Yr 7/8 Camp

5th Dec - Transition Visits Rm
7, 8, 9 at 9:15am

6th Dec - Junior picnic on
school field

8th Dec - Fun Run Prize
Assembly

12th Dec - Transition Visits Rm
7, 8, 9 at 9:15am

13th Dec - Yr 8 Graduation
Dinner

14th Dec - Fire truck visit for
Juniors

15th Dec - Yr4 fun day at The
Domain

17th Dec - Santa Parade

18th Dec - Junior assembly
9:30am

18th Dec - Middle assembly
11:30am

19th Dec - Senior assembly
9:30am

20th Dec - Last day of school,
half day finish at midday.

1st Feb: Day One Interviews -
keep an eye out for booking
information.

2nd Feb - First day Term One
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Cont’d

Seesaw/Hero: A reminder that we will be closing our Seesaw
account on the 31st December this year. All communication and
our celebrations will be through Hero. Details for what actions
you need to take will follow shortly. Please ensure you have the
Hero app on your phone.

Android App Link
Apple App Link
Logging into Hero - A Guide for Parents

DAILY TIMETABLE
8.55am-10:30am (Block 1)
10:30am-11:00am (Interval)
11:00am-12:30pm (Block 2)
12:30pm-1:15pm (Lunch)
1:15pm-2:45pm (Block 3)

2023 Term Dates:
7th Feb - 6th Apr
24th Apr - 30th Jun
17th Jul - 22nd Sep
9th Oct - 20th Dec

Aaron Kemp/Whaea Emma
Principal/Deputy Principal

For those new to our school and those that need a refresher….. in following newsletters
we will feature one of our values and what it means at Mangawhai Beach School.

WHAKAUTE (RESPECT)
Respect is a positive feeling or action shown towards someone or something considered
important, or held in high esteem or regard; it conveys a sense of
admiration for good or valuable qualities; and it is also the process of
honouring someone by exhibiting care, concern, or consideration for their
needs or feelings. At MBS we teach our students that they need to respect
themselves first; their family; their friends; their belongings; other people’s
belongings; the school equipment; the school environment and their
community- not necessarily in that order. It is not just about please and
thank you. It is also about wearing their uniform with pride, not scribbling on
their book covers, putting rubbish in the bin and treating each other with
kindness. The knowledge of respect starts at home with your role
modelling.
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https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.linced.hero&hl=en_NZ&gl=US&pli=1
https://apps.apple.com/au/app/hero-by-linc-ed/id1470011260
https://linc-ed-hero.zendesk.com/hc/en-us/articles/360026349934-Logging-into-Hero-Information-for-Families
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